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WHO CALLED US TO     
ORDER:

Our President -
Nell Diamond!

W

The Four Way Test
Of the things we think, say 
or do: 
- Is it the Truth?
- Is it Fair to all 
Concerned?
- Will it Build Goodwill and 
Better Friendships?
- Will it be Beneficial to All 
Concerned?
- ========================

Who led us to the Pledge   

Dan Meyers
Active Rotarian

A proud Grandfather

LAKE OSWEGO

Newsletter of the Rotary Club of Lake Oswego

SPOKESMAN
Like You Were There Chartered August 29,1958

Issued: Sept 28, 2020

Dan, married to Judith for 40 years, has been a member of the 
Community Service Committee in our club for 10 years. Led several 
signature activities for the club, including serving lunch to seniors, the 
Holiday Basket project, Farmers Market, and so many others. With a
Paul Harris Fellow under his belt, Dan has been an exemplary Rotarian 
and a proud member of the Lake Oswego Rotary Club.

Dan has been in the textile business, serving specialty fabric used 
mainly by athletes. His business has been negatively impacted by 
Covid-19. The textile industry has been in the decline in the US for 
decades, and it’s been difficult to bring young talent to it, said Dan.

Dan Meyers

Judith and Dan have two married 
girls who are in the education 
field. Their 3 grandchildren 
“bring joy to their lives”.

Dan says, he enjoys Rotary 
where everyone is sharing a 
calling of empathy and act of 
kindness. 

Great to have you, Dan, as a 
member of our club and our 
community.



TITLE |  2

Announcements

A very successful Cans & Bottles collection by Willamette Rotaract.

Next collection date is October 17th. Save your cans & bottles 

Rotarians are enjoying Golf during 
the remaining few sunny days in 
Oregon. 

Contact Malcolm Mathes, if you 
want to join this great activity, and 
enjoy the company of your fellow 
Rotarians
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Announcements

Two Book Clubs meet on Thursdays:

• Noon book: White Fragility hosted by Rick Czerniejewski
• 4pm book: How to be an Antiracist Hosted by Curtis 

Schade

Check our website on how to join the two groups.

The rescheduled hygiene drive for Hunger Fighters, is now 
happening on Oct 10, 11-1PM. Cash donations welcomed!
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Featured Speaker
Mitch Magenheimer

Mitch, current president (3rd time) of the Rotary Club of Molalla, spoke to the incredible 
community effort in fighting the fires that burned the edges of the town of Molalla, and 
inflicted painful losses for some residents.

Residents lost homes, barns, animal feed, and other valuables that may or may not be
covered by insurance. The club of Molalla, as well as the community church, are doing 
what’s possible to respond to the immediate needs, and needs that cannot wait for other 
relief.

The community used whatever resources they could gather to fight the fires and prevent 
them from consuming animals, and valuables. They helped elderly residents, sheltered 
animals, and responded with water and other necessities. 

Our club has committed $7,000+, through the Allocation committee, to help with the relief 
effort. Members who are interested in donating can go to www.lorotary.org and donate 
directly. 

Below are some images from the town of Molalla during those difficult days.

http://www.lorotary.org/
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